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In the Know                        June 22, 2018

New Leadership Propels UNT Career Center Forward

Dan Naegeli, executive director for
career and leadership development
in the UNT Division of Student
Affairs, will once again be taking the
reins as director for the Career
Center. 
 
Read More

Call for Student Spotlights 
 
The DSA Marketing and Communications department is looking for
suggestions for students to spotlight (through testimonials and profiles) in new
DSA marketing materials, social media campaigns and the website. 
 
Please send the names of students you think would be great candidates to Ray
Willhoft. We will continue to spotlight students throughout the academic year.

https://us12.campaign-archive.com/?e=[UNIQID]&u=3c9ed0fdcbc3ebdfe0d27077b&id=60f5888c2f
https://www.unt.edu/
http://studentaffairs.unt.edu/
http://studentaffairs.unt.edu/career-center
https://studentaffairs.unt.edu/news/careercenterdirector
mailto:Raymond.Willhoft@unt.edu


http://studentaffairs.unt.edu/university-union/retail-and-dining/the-mainframe
http://studentaffairs.unt.edu/university-union/retail-and-dining/the-mainframe


In the Know is published by the Division of Student Affairs to keep staff
informed with news, helpful tips, and points of pride. 

 
Have an idea for In the Know? 

Send it to Ray Willhoft at raymond.willhoft@unt.edu
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